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 ACME TOWNSHIP  

 NEW URBANISM CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 Monday, November 28, 2005,  9:16 a.m. 
 Acme Township Hall 
 6042 Acme Road, Williamsburg MI 49690 

 
  

Meeting called to Order at  9:16 a.m.  
 
Members present: M. Krakow , L. Craig (Co-Chairs) D. Krause, D. Rohn, speaker phone, 
                                       N. Veliquette 
                                       Ex-officio representatives L. Bussa, S. Corpe, J. Collins, J. Goss,  
                                       L. Grant 
Members absent:         A. Andres, S., A. Andres, Jr.,  P. Brink, T. Gokey, J. Iacoangli, J. Lively 
                                       S. Nowakowski, R. Reinhold 
Staff present:               N. Edwardson, Recording Secretary                                  
                  
Krakow expressed concern about ex-officio representative,Todd Gokey, as of today he has not 
attended any meetings.  Corpe has talked to him and he is interested but is very busy.  Gokey has 
copies of all the minutes up to today.  Rohn commented that he could be more active when the 
interviews began. 
  
An informal meeting of this committee met Wednesday, November 23, to discuss the type of letters 
we would send out to New Urbanism (NU) applicants.  There was a lot of discussion on the wordage.  
Letter A would address the applicants interviewing with the committee.  Letter B would say “thank 
you but no thank you to” applicants. Krakow and Krause had different views on the financial 
information.  Krause felt cost should be discussed in the early stages of the process.  Krakow  
maintained the Board would work out the financial details. Firms that will receive Letter A are 
RTKL, UDA and Wade Trim.  Letter B will go to the following firms: Johnson Hill Land Ethics, 
Nederveld and Valle & Valle. 
                           
Krakow reviewed update on the timeline.Responses to be considered must be at the township on or 
before December 5, 2005.  Oral presentations will be scheduled during the week of December 19-23, 
2005.  
 
Rohn emailed the funding research results.  Corpe and Rohn will begin looking into the funding 
available. 
 
MEETING ADJOURNED AT 10:27 a.m.           
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